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NEWS ALERT 
For further information please contact:     St. Louis Metropolitan Police Department 
                                                                        314-444-5620 
EMPHASIS:  Endangered Silver Advisory Alert 
State of Missouri Endangered SILVER Advisory 
 
The St. Louis Metropolitan Police Department has issued an Endangered SILVER Advisory for a missing 
adult incident that occurred at 4300 Lindell Blvd St. Louis, MO at 12:00 PM on 08/30/2025. 
 
The endangered SILVER advisory missing adult is: 
Belinda Jones, a black, female, age 72, hgt 5' 5", 180 lbs, black and gray hair, brown eyes, wearing 
unknown clothing. 
 
Diagnosed Medical Condition(s):  Dementia and requires dialysis treatments 
 
Brief circumstances regarding the Endangered Silver Person incident:  
Jones was not at her residence when her caretaker came to check on her and she has not returned. 
 
Anyone seeing the missing person, or anyone having any information related to the endangered missing 
person should immediately dial 911 to contact the nearest law enforcement agency or call the St. Louis 
Metropolitan Police Department at 314-444-5620.  

 

 

(250420071) 


